Mike Singleton
LAFCo Chairman

Dear LAFCo members,

I respectfully request that item #5A on the agenda for the September 3, 2014 meeting be
continued to the next regular meeting in November.

I would like the opportunity to vote on this item. It is not only important to the LAFCo
commission but it is as equally important to the land use we regulate and to the citizens we serve.
With no disrespect to the present alternate sitting members at September 3" meeting, I believe
this item should be voted on by LAFCo's regular sitting members at the meeting in November.

At our last regular meeting on August 6, in error, I asked the commission to continue the Public
& Alternate Public Member Term Limits to our regular meeting in September. At that time my
belief was League of Cities in Los Angeles was in the second week of September. As it turns out
the conference is the same week as LAFCo's regular meeting. I apologize for this error.

Thank you for considering my request for a continuance of item #5A, and for your time and

service to the commission and the citizens we serve.

Mike Singleton
LAFCo Chairman



